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Dear Families, 
 
Re: Year 6 Shrewsbury Park trip  
 
Next Tuesday afternoon, 15th November, Year 6 will be taking their geography field trip to 
Shrewsbury Park to identify human and physical features within the local environment.  
 
This is a local trip that the children will be walking to. They will be leaving after lunch and returning 
before the school day ends, so no snacks or packed lunch is needed. It may be muddy in the park, 
so wellies to change into at school are optional. However, they will need school shoes to change 
back into.  
 
Please give consent for this free trip via your Arbor account.  
Should you have any difficulties accessing your Arbor account, please see the school office.   
 
 
Warm Regards  
 
Charlie Smith, Year 6 teacher 
 

   


